From: Alec Renwick <alec.renwick@gmail.com>

Sent: 27 August 2019 18:36

To: Peter W

Cc: Paul Nicholson; Mick Dawson NFHT < m.dawson@nfht.co.uk >; Mick Dawson

<daw50nmdj@hotmail.co.uk>; Dave Parker; Jerry Dudman

Subject: Re: NFHT

Many thanks Peter. See you there. Alec

On Tue, 27 Aug 2019, 18:21 Peter Weightman, wrote:

Hello Gents,

All are happy for us to meet this Friday, 30th August.

We'll meet in Blakes on Grey Street, Newcastle at 11.15am.

I don't think there is much to do other than approve the minutes of the last AGM, look at the accounts (which are already independently examined), appoint/re-appoint trustees and officers.

I know you cannot all attend but there should be four of us so I look forward to seeing those who can make it, on Friday morning.

All the best,

Peter